EUSTIS PLANNING BOARD
MEETING MINUTES
January 11, 2024
In Attendance:


Lori LeMont

Lynn Schnorr


Dwight Gellman
Lori LeMont opened the meeting and welcomed those present.

Dwight Gellman made a motion to accept the minutes from December, 2023, as written.  Lori LeMont seconded the motion.  Motion approved.

It was discuss that, where the Planning Board had previously been told that the State is undertaking measures with regard to Dark Sky compliance, no further action will be taken on the matter at this time.

Meeting adjourned.
Next meeting:  February 8, 2024

Respectfully submitted, 
Lynn M. Schnorr, Secretary
